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Dear Smithville School District patron, 

Research and experience shows that schools can be powerful places to make behavioral and 

environmental changes for students and staff. To make our school environment healthier, our 

school is forming a District Wellness Committee. The purpose of the committee is to bring 

together representatives from the school and community who can help us address issues facing 

the health and well-being of our children, youth and adult staff. 

As a community member and parent, your input is particularly important and we would like to 

have you as a District Wellness Committee member. We understand that your time is valuable 

and we want you to know we are committed to establishing policies and programs that will 

positively affect the health of our students and school staff.  

We anticipate holding one meeting per semester (November & February) during the school 

year. Your responsibilities as a member of the District Wellness Committee would be to 

collaborate and provide input to the Wellness Program Coordinators for compliance and 

assessment of the District wellness policy goals and objectives 

We hope you will accept our invitation and join the Smithville R-II School District Wellness 
Committee. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kim Davis 

 
Kim Davis 
Coordinator of Benefits & Wellness  
 
Smithville School District 
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Smithville, MO  64089 
816-532-0406 office x7579 
913-558-6669 cell 
davisk@smithville.k12.mo.us 

 

mailto:davisk@smithville.k12.mo.us

